
Support for Police Violence Restraint Bills 
 
Dear Oregon Legislators, 
 
I would like to inform you that I support all of the Police Violence Restraint bills currently being 
considered for the upcoming legislative session to be called in September.  In particular, I support 
LC0019 requiring all disciplinary records for all state police officers to be made public.  While all of these 
bills are important and should be passed immediately, public confidence and faith in our law 
enforcement community in Oregon is slipping fast and must be improved upon now.  LC0019 will serve 
to enhance the transparency and believability of the actions of our law enforcement community and 
allow Oregonians to see our law enforcement in a much more positive light. 
 
Robert Kreinberg 
NE Portland 
 


